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I have the following concerns about the front and back gardens:

1. There does not appear to be any grass in the plans for the gardens. At the moment the back garden has a 

substantial amount of grass which so far as I can see will be paved over or taken up by the new garden room. 

I know that grass is not a guarantee of biodiversity but it is pleasanter to look at than paving and if not overcut 

will unlike paving support wildlife. Paving in the front gardens of Provost Road has detracted from the 

attractiveness of the road and more paving should not be introduced into the back gardens.

2. The proposed new garden room will take more space away from the garden and together with the various 

garden features in a smallish space may create a feeling of clutter.

3. The water feature sounds a nice idea but continual noise from water spouts could be a nuisance.

4. Will the water in the water feature and the pond be tap water or natural water? Wildlife is averse to tap 

water.

5. I have no comments on the alterations to the house but would like them completed as quickly and quietly as 

possible.
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